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Important Dates 

7th July  16.30 Academy Committee Meeting 

9th July Change Over Day 

9th July 09.15 Reception Induction for  

  Parents/Carers 

9th July 10.30 Pre-School Information for 

  Parents/Carers 

11th July  15.15 PTA Summer Fair  

14th July 14.15 Dolce Taster Session  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Change Over Day  

Change Over Day will take place on Wednesday 9th July and will be followed by Open Doors, 

immediately after school (until 4pm), during which time families are invited into school. This is a 

lovely opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher, see their new classroom and for your child to 

share some of the fantastic work they have completed during the day. At the end of the day, please collect your 

child as usual from their current classroom and wait on the playground until teachers open their doors for you to visit 

your child’s new classroom. Please note your child will not need their book bag in school with them on Change Over 

Day and we have also attached a social story for any children who may find it helpful. 

Dream big, fly high  

Dolce Taster and Information Event  

On Monday 14th July at 2.15pm, Dolce will be hosting a 

taster and information session for all parents and carers in the 

school hall. This will be an opportunity to 

sample a selection of dishes and also to speak 

directly to the Dolce team.  

 Kids Club Places for 2025-2026  

Kids Club places are now available 

to view on your MCAS App. Please 

would all families check allocated 

patterns. Many thanks. 

Summer Fair, Friday 11th July at 3.15pm 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to 

help at the PTA Summer Fair. Please see the 

attached guide and follow this link to buy tickets, tokens 

and 'Bouncy Band' wristbands.  

Donations Still Needed  

Please remember to drop off your donations 

(see attached for items that are needed) to 

the room in the school entrance.   

If you are interested in a role within the PTA, they will be 

holding their AGM in the autumn term.  

                                                                 Sports Day  

It was great to see our children participating in a range of activities throughout the morning, 

demonstrating fantastic team spirit. We felt the children performed with great determination and 

enthusiasm in the warm weather and the ice lollies from the PTA were very much appreciated.   

Congratulations to Magnus, who were crowned this year’s Sports Day Champions!  

A special well done and thank you to everyone who joined in the parent/carer relay at the end. The children had a 

great time cheering everyone on.   

 Classes for 2025-2026 

We are pleased to share the teaching arrangements for September 2025 as follows: 

Pre-School - Mrs Stevenson Reception - Mrs Whitehead  

Year 1 - Miss Hayes Year 2 - Miss Marks  Year 3 - Miss Naden  

We are excited to welcome Miss Marks back to Woodford Primary School following her teacher training.            

Miss Marks has been a part of our team since we opened in 2022 and is very excited to be returning to our school 

as a Class Teacher.   

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/woodford-primary/index.cfm

